
November 2022  

NOVEMBER 29, 2022 is GIVING TUESDAY! 

Reminder  that Giving Tuesday is November 29, 2022.  Giving Tuesday is the 
world’s largest generosity movement, unleashing the power of people and 
organizations to transform their communities and the world.  

Go to GivingTuesday/RPNF to donate  or to rpnf.ca/support-the-foundation for easy 
donation through Canada Helps, by Cheque, Etransfer or PayPal.  Tax deductible 
receipt to follow.  

THE RPNF MEAT COMPANY FUNDRAISER HAS KICKED OFF! 

 

 
 

The Registered Psychiatric Nurses' Foundation, Inc. (RPNF) is excited to partner with 

The Meat Co., Winnipeg's first online butcher shop!  $25.00 from each box will go 
towards the RPNF and its work to provide scholarships and grants.  To order, please 
go to https://www.themeatcompany.ca.  

Boxes are available to order until December 15, 2022. 

For our supporters outside of Winnipeg, please email info@rpnf.ca to enquire 

about available delivery to your area.   

If you are not interested in a Meat Company box and would prefer to simply donate the 
amount to the RPNF, go to https://www.rpnf.ca/support-the-foundation/

donations.  

Thank-you for supporting the profession of Psychiatric Nursing!   

RPNF 2023 Awards of Excellence Nominations Open! 
 

Nominate a Registered Psychiatric Nurse in Manitoba for the RPNF’s 2023 
AWARDS of EXCELLENCE in one of the PSYCHIATRIC NURSING PRACTICE 

domains of EDUCATION, CLINICAL, RESEARCH or LEADERSHIP.   

Go to https://www.rpnf.ca/awards-of-excellence for more information. 

Nominations close March 31, 2023 

Greetings once again from the Registered Psychiatric Nurses’ Foundation, 
Inc. (RPNF).  We wanted to update you on a few interesting things 

happening with the RPNF!  

• Giving Tuesday and the RPNF! 

• The RPNF 2022 Fundraising Boxes! 

• RPNF Awards of Excellence Nominations Open 

Donate Today! 

All donors contributing $25.00 or 

more from now to December 31, 

2022 will receive an RPNF Infuser 

Water Bottle  

(while supplies last) 

For more information about the RPNF, follow us on Instagram, Facebook,and Twitter or 

visit our website at www.rpnf.ca.  Join our mailing list by signing up here.  

A sincere thank-you to our Registered Psychiatric Nurses ’ Foundation Donors who 

make these Scholarships and Awards possible. Go to https://www.rpnf.ca/support-the-

foundation/donations to learn how you can support the RPNF. 
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